
Shalfleet Village Hall -  
 Maintenance Report.  

for SHS meeting on 14th July 2023.


I have not had contact from Peter Carter in the last few months, so I propose delaying 
sanding and sealing the floor until next year. 

The Hall kitchen has been less steamy with the windows being left ajar.

The PCC Fabric Trust is looking to get a stonemason to repair the wall around the church 
lane gate and will also get the carpark entrance wall repaired at the same time.


Michael.		 11th July 2023


